
16th March 2020 

Due to the emergency measures, the Spanish government is planning to close all the hotels. Those 

guests and members who have a reservation after 23rd March will be obliged by law to leave the 

resort. We advise you to look for flights to leave as soon as possible or for an alternative 

accommodation. 

Please contact reception in case of any doubt. 
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